
Dear Chancellor's Advisory Council members, 

As of yesterday, Chancellor Lambert requested to be added as a signer on the following Public Statement 

- A Call for Constructive Engagement written and published by the American Association of Colleges and 

Universities (AAC&U). 

And on April 9, 2025, Foothill-De Anza Community College District joined the Presidents' Alliance's on 

Filing of Amicus Brief Challenging Visa Revocations and Detentions (please see the filed Amicus Brief 

attached and the press release below):  

Eighty-six Institutions and Associations Lead-the-Presidents' Alliances' Filing of Amicus Brief Challenging 

Visa Revocations and Detentions 

Please remember we stand in solidarity as we navigate this unprecedented time with all of you. 

 

https://www.aacu.org/newsroom/a-call-for-constructive-engagement
https://www.aacu.org/newsroom/a-call-for-constructive-engagement
https://www.presidentsalliance.org/press/eighty-six-institutions-and-associations-lead-the-presidents-alliances-filing-of-amicus-brief-challenging-visa-revocations-and-detentions/
https://www.presidentsalliance.org/press/eighty-six-institutions-and-associations-lead-the-presidents-alliances-filing-of-amicus-brief-challenging-visa-revocations-and-detentions/

